
Indigenous Ministries and Global Relations 
 
 
 
Indigenous Ministries works with Indigenous Partners in New Zealand, Australia, the US, and Hawaii.  
New opportunities are emerging in the Philippines and South America. 
  
Our partners are generally Anglican, but we have begun to work with a number of other Christian faiths.  
We also have contacts with the Orthodox and Evangelicals that are local, regional, and international. 
   
All of the Marks of Mission are relevant in guiding our relationships with partners.  We are supporting one 
another in self-determination, survival, advocacy, and Indigenous theological development, among other 
things. 
   
We have been formally involved in global partner relationships since the late 1980's.  They will continue. 
   
We have money to support our involvement in the Anglican Indigenous Network (AIN). 
  

  

  


